
 
 

CLUB MEETING MINUTES 
December 07 YYYY 

 
In attendance: Rich Pitzeruse, George and Elaine Reavis, Dennis Friend, and John Perperian.         
 

Last month’s ACTION ITEMS 
1. Elaine to email members that are lapsed in membership dues - DONE 
2. Dave to get in touch with John Shusdock regarding the transportation of the NIKE SMOKE from THE MOST 
on Friday the 16th of November and taking it to Walt’s for his sale. - done 
3.  Dave to get in touch with Carol Young regarding the rocket informational talk at her library.  More info only - 
PENDING 
4. Rich to get in touch with Mike Dutch regarding next years launches with his club – DONE, WE WILL 
LEAVE IT AS IS AT THE MOMENT UNTIL THE SPRING WHEN WE CAN REAPPROACH THE 
SUBJECT. 
5. Rich to email John DeMar regarding a possible TARC field in Syracuse area that he used - DONE 
6.  Scott to get in touch with Rollin Bateman regarding more information on TARC rules, and SRC involvement 
etc… - PENDING SCOTT NOT AT MEETING 
7.  James to get in touch with Town of Clay, Clay Park, and Jamesville city, for possible launch sites for TARC 
PENDING JAMES NOT AT MEETING 
8.  Everybody to brainstorm about winter projects for monthly meetings – DONE unless someone has new 
ideas. 
 

DISCUSSION ITEMS 
1.  John Perperian brought up winter launch on a lake.  Frozen of course!!!!  We tabled this until we get some 
dates in mind 
 
2.  TARC –It was decided that Our President needs to write a letter to the Town of Geddes regarding that.  (see 
action items) Get the letter from Ed Thomas 
   
3.  We are unsure of what kind of project, if any, that Peter Plumley may have for 08.  TARC may take 
precedence. 
  

ACTION ITEMS 
1.  Waiting on Scott to get in touch with Rollin Bateman regarding more information on TARC rules, and 
SRC involvement etc… 
 
2. Waiting on James to get in touch with Town of Clay, Clay Park, and Jamesville city, for possible launch 
sites for TARC PENDING JAMES NOT AT MEETING 



 
3. PENDING until after holidays Dave to get in touch with Carol Young regarding the rocket 
informational talk at her library.  More info only  
 
4.  Dave to write letter to the town of Geddes for the use of Fay Road Park.  Then give to Dave  for signature 
 
5.  Elaine to send Dave the SRC letterhead 
 

 
FINANCES 

1. We now have $260 on account.  
 

 
NEXT MEETING JANUARY 2, 2008 


